
RFP Addendum # 4 
 

Request for Proposals for 

Youth Development Services at SHA Communities 

(Solicitation # 5332) 
 
 
Date of Addendum # 4:  April 2, 2020 
 
 
The Request for Proposals (RFP) for the above named project is amended as noted in 
this Addendum.  This Addendum consists of one (1) page. 
 
 

This Addendum is a notification that the Seattle Housing Authority (SHA) 
Central Office is closed to visitors in response to COVID-19.  Since the 
Office is closed, the Submittal of Proposals for the “Youth 
Development Services at SHA Communities” Request for Proposals 
(RFP) Solicitation No. 5332 will now be by e-mail rather than by the 
hard copies that were originally to be delivered to SHA’s Central 
Office.   
 
Please e-mail your Proposal, including all forms that were to be 
included in your original Proposal to Don Tucker, Sr. Contract 
Administrator at don.tucker@seattlehousing.org by 2:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, April 15, 2020. 
 
 

END OF RFP ADDENDUM # 4 
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